Mary Schroer

Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality
Enclosed is a signed copy of the sMS4 Wide Storm Water Management Plan.  This plan has been approved by the City of Grand Island.  The City intends to replace its original Storm Water Management Plan with the sMS4 Wide Storm Water Management Plan. The City acting in good faith has entered into a Memorandum of Understanding with other Phase II Communities in Nebraska.  This Group of Nebraska Phase II Communities is known as the Nebraska Phase II Storm Water Communities Cooperative. It is the intention of the members of the Group to use the sMS4 Wide Storm Water Management Plan in place of their original Storm Water Management Plans.  This action will be effective January 1st,2007.  

 Gary L. Willard (Storm Water Technician) 
(City of Grand Island)

(Co-administrator of the Nebraska Phase II Storm Water Communities Cooperative)

